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Parsons, Susan 

Subject: FW: Please reserve OCT 3rd City Council communications spot for me? 

From: sarah iannarone <ss.iannarone@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2018 1:11 PM 
To: Parsons, Susan <Susan.Parsons@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Please reserve OCT 3rd City Council communications spot for me? Speaking on compassionate 
response to homelessness. 

Dear Susan, 
It's my understanding there is a Portland City Council communications spot reserved for me at 
the beginning of the meeting on OCT 3rd to which I'd like to attach my name. Could you please 
handle this for me? 

Thank you and have a nice weekend, 
Sarah 

Sarah Iannarone 
Inclusive Cities Advocate 
5636 SE 63rd Ave, Portland, OR 97206 
503-310-7762 I ss.iannarone@gmail.com 
@sarahforpdx on social media for updates 

"An inclusive city is one that values all people and their needs equally. It is one in which all residents- including the most marginalized of poor 
workers-have a representative voice in governance, planning, and budgeting processes, and have access to sustainable livelihoods, legal 
housing and affordable basic services such as water/ sanitation and an electricity supply. " Rhonda Douglas 
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Request of Sarah lannarone to address Council regarding compassionate 
response to homelessness (Communication) 

Filed 
SEP 2 5 2018 

--------

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of th~f ity of !'ortland 

By ~ 
Deputy 

OCT O 3 2018 
PLACED ON FILE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Eudaly 

Wheeler 


